Item No. 28

™ AMeES MEMO

To: Mayor and City Council
From: Brian Phillips, Assistant City Manager
Date: June 11, 2024

Subject: Request from AIPCA to fund scholarships for Youth Delegation to Koshu
City, Japan

On May 14, the City Council received a request from Ames International Partner Cities
Association (AIPCA) to fund two scholarships for Youth Delegation members who will
be participating in an upcoming visit to Koshu City, Japan. The request is in the total
amount of $5,400. The Council directed that the request be placed on a future agenda for
discussion.

The original request is attached. If the Council approves the request, the source of
funding (the Council Contingency Account) would need to be specified by the Council at
the time of approval.

ATTACHMENT(S):
C. Hicks - Koshu Delegates AIPCA.pdf
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